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We appreciate your understanding and wish Alexis all the best during this special time!

APRIL 2025 HOMESCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER: UPDATES, 
RESOURCES, AND SPRING FUN! 
Hello Lincoln Learning Solutions Homeschool Community,
We hope this newsletter finds you well and you’re enjoying the spring season! As 
always, we’re here to support you with updates, resources, and tips to make your 
homeschooling journey successful.

IMPORTANT UPDATES

We’re excited to share that Alexis Fabyanic will be starting her maternity leave in early 
May. During this time, all homeschool requests, concerns, and questions should be 
directed to Melissa Cypher, who will be stepping in to support you.

https://www.lincolnlearningsolutions.org/resource/sensory-breaks?hsLang=en

https://www.lincolnlearningsolutions.org/homeschool-catalog

Maternity Leave Announcement

HELP CENTER HIGHLIGHTS

Parents, discover helpful insights to navigate your student’s curriculum, understand online learning, and prepare your students for 
success by visiting the Parents section of our Help Center.
🔗https://help.lincolnlearningsolutions.org/knowledge/parents 

For Parents:

Students, visit the Student section of our Help Center to learn how to submit online assessments, view grades, complete activities 
in Buzz, and more.
🔗 https://help.lincolnlearningsolutions.org/knowledge/students 

For Students:

BLOG HIGHLIGHT

Spring is here, and it’s the perfect time to enjoy the outdoors and create lasting memories with your family. Our latest blog, Ideas for 
Springtime Family Fun, is packed with creative activities to keep everyone entertained. From nature scavenger hunts to DIY garden 
projects, there’s something for every family to enjoy!
🔗 https://blog.lincolnlearningsolutions.org/ideas-for-springtime-family-fun 

Ideas for Springtime Family Fun

Contact Melissa Cypher for assistance:

Melissa Cypher, M.S.
Client Success Specialist
Phone: (866) 990-6637 Ext. 1262
Email: mcypher@lincolnlearningsolutions.org 


